
Hello, Derby Residents, 

We want to let you know three things today. 

1. Derby Public Works will be picking up brush and debris 

from the Storm.  Please cut the debris into pieces less than 

six feet and place them near the road on your property.  

They will be picked up.  We ask that you be patient as this 

is a big task. 

 

2. The Derby Senior Center will be closed for the remainer of 

this week while the Elizabeth Street sidewalk and utility 

installation is completed.  We will keep you posted as to 

next week’s schedule. 

 

3. The summer concert scheduled for tonight featuring Tony 

Susi will be postponed until tomorrow night.  We hope to 

see you on the Derby Green for this free concert. 

 

4. For more information, please visit www.derbyct.gov or 

City of Derby CT on Facebook. 

http://www.derbyct.gov/

